
DELTA BROADCASTING COMPANY 
STATION WDBC 

ESCANABA. MICHIGAN 

April 11, 1942 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.F.D. Number Two 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

Please accept this as confirming your 

reception of WDBC on Wednesday morning, April 

1, 1942. 

Naturally, we are very pleased to receive 

your detailed report, especially as we are 

relatively new on the air, having opened last 

September. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Chief Operator 

P.S. Thanks for calling me an "announcer" 

I don't profess to be, but glad I can 

be understood, at least. 

J. F. 


